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Wednesday, 10 January 2024 

Kadampa Meditation Centre Sheffield – Buddism RE trip Wednesday 7th February 2024 

Dear parents/ carer, 

In RE this half-term we are focusing on Humanism, however as a school we still aim to promote tolerance of other faiths 

and to show pupils the diversity of faiths within our local community. Therefore, on Wednesday 7th February 2024 we 

will be visiting the Kadampa Buddhist Temple on Ecclesall Road.  

The aim of the trip is for the children to gain a better understanding of the Buddhist faith and compare how it relates to 

our RE focus of Humanism as well as expanding their knowledge of the diverse cultures and religions that make up and 

contribute towards our vibrant local community.  

The trip will take place in the morning and we will be back at school for lunchtime. Please ensure your child arrives at 

school on time and in suitable warm clothing as we will be walking to the temple.  

There is a small charge for this trip of £1.50 per child. Please send cash to the office or pay on Parent ay. If you need to 

more information about the event then please talk to Mr Rowe.  

Thank you. 

 

Mr Rowe  
 

 
Kadampa Meditation Centre Sheffield – Buddism RE trip 

Y6 
 

I give / do not give permission for my child ……………………………………………… to take part in the visit to Kadampa 

Meditation Centre Sheffield – Buddism RE trip Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 

Payment to be made via Parent Pay 
 

I enclose £1.50 with the permission slip 
 

              

 

 
Signed …………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
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